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If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or 

call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support 

 

Dates for your diary 
| 

Monday 16th January – Year 2 Children to walk 

to Pillbox 
 

Wednesday 18th January – Bags 2 School 

deadline 
 

Wednesday 18th January – Year 2 Parents 

Reading Session @ 2.45pm 
 

‘Favourites’ Special Lunch Day – Please return your 

child’s order form 
 

Thursday 19th January – Reception Parents 

Reading Session @ 2.45pm 
 

Tuesday 24th January – Year 1 Parents   

Reading Session @ 2.45pm 
 

Wednesday 25th January – Year 1 Phonics 

Meeting for Parents @ 2.30pm 
 

Thursday 26th January Year 2 Children        

Time & Tide Trip – Please return consent forms 

and voluntary contribution 

 

Friday 3rd February – Year 2 WW2 Day – Dress 

Up Day – further information to follow 

 
 

 

Reminders 
 

Birthday Lunches – Please give at least 2 

weeks’ notice for a birthday lunch.   
 

Please return any completed forms by the due 

date.  We are having lots of parents either 

replying late or not at all. 

PTA  

Bag 2 School – Time to have a de-clutter. 

Please bag up and send in any unwanted 

clothes etc by January 18th. 

 

Other News 

 

We would like to welcome Miss Jenny 

Titmarsh to the Admin Team.  Mrs Lisa 

Playford will continue in school as 

Safeguarding and Parent Support Advisor. 

 

Online Safety 
 

With children having more and more access to 

the internet, it is always good for parents and 

carers to feel they know how to support and 

look after your child using the internet. Please 

use the link below to find out more 

information to help you. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/online-games/  

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class – 95.83% 

Ruby Class – 86.52% 

Diamond – 94.67% 

Sapphire – 97.33% 

Emerald Class – 97.22% 

Topaz Class – 90.91% 

Weekly Maths Whiz Competition – Week 

1 Winners ……. Sapphire Class 
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